
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
It's time to level the playing feild for candidates. I strongly support removing large contributions to help 
protect ethics in politics. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Emily Durgan 
3247 SE 118th Ave 
Portland, OR 97266-1607 
 
 


